
SPINK COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING BOARD  

January 5, 2016 Minutes 

 

The Spink County Planning and Zoning Board met on January 5, 2016.  Members present 

included David Albrecht, Craig Johnson, Cindy Schultz, Jeff Albrecht, Pat Kramp, Director of 

Equalization Kimberly Markley and Zoning administrator Tim Reinbold.  Larry Nielson, Jeremy 

Bottom, Kayla Understock, and Bradley Bruns were also in attendance.   

 

Motion was made by Jeff Albrecht, second by Cindy Schultz to approve the agenda as presented.  

All members voted aye. Motion carried. Motion was made by Craig Johnson second by Jeff 

Albrecht to approve the December 15th, 2015 minutes. All members voted aye. Motion carried. A 

copy is available for viewing in the Equalization Office and online.  

 

Petition for a Variance for Dean and Holly Bottum to build their garage closer to the setback, 

than the Spink County Zoning Ordinances allows.  Larry Nielson and Joseph Castillo do not 

have any opposition to the variance.   Jeremy Bottum was present and answered questions that 

the zoning board had. Motion to approve was made by Cindy Schultz, seconded by Pat Kramp. 

All members voted aye. Motion carried. 

 

Discussion was held about holding an informational meeting regarding Spink County 

CAFO ordinance and changes that need to be completed.  This will be held on January 

19
th

 from 1 to 3pm. 

 

Motion was made by Pat Kramp and second by Cindy Schultz to adjourn as Planning & 

Zoning Board 10:35am and reconvene as Spink County Commissioners. Motion carried.  

 

Attest 

Tim Reinbold 

Spink County Zoning Administrator 

Published at the approximate cost of ……? 
 

 

 

 


